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Meeting Notice: Final Meeting of the Stakeholder Advisory Team for the Bonanza Valley 
Groundwater Management Area Planning Project – October 1st meeting has been 
rescheduled for November 16th  

 
 
 
The Bonanza Valley Groundwater Management Area Planning Project Stakeholder Advisory 
Team meeting originally scheduled for October 1 in Paynesville has been rescheduled.   
 
The new date for the meeting is Monday November 16th from 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm. It will be held 
at the American Legion Club, 770 W State Highway 23 in Paynesville.  
 
This is the final meeting of the Project’s Stakeholder Advisory Team.  As always, this Advisory 
Team meeting is open to the public. 
 
MNDNR Commissioner Tom Landwehr is scheduled to attend the meeting to thank the project 
advisors for their service and talk with them about the public review draft of the Bonanza Valley 
Groundwater Management Area Plan.   
 
Contact Information 
Contact Mark Hauck, MNDNR, at 320-223-7846 or BonanzaValleyGWMA.dnr@state.mn.us with 
questions about this meeting or the planning project. For more information on  Groundwater 
Management Area Planning Projects, visit www.mndnr.gov/gwmp/index.html. 
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